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Spence-Chapin Hosts Adoption Open House – February 20, 2014 
 
New York, NY – February 13, 2014 – Spence-Chapin will hold an adoption 
open house Thursday, February 20, 2014 for any one interested in learning 
more about adoption in the 21st century.  The open house, at 410 East 92nd 
Street, begins 5:30pm and continues to 7:30pm.  
 
Whether you’ve just started considering growing your family or you’re 
already part of the adoption community, we’ll give you a deeper 
understanding of the need, and how we’re supporting families who join us 
on the journey.   
 
This event is helpful for people who want to adopt or who are simply 
contemplating adoption. It's completely normal for prospective adopters to 
have many questions and this is an opportunity to find answers. Adoption is 
a lifelong commitment and is about providing a child in care, who cannot 
return home, with a permanent and secure family.  Anyone can be 
considered - people on their own or in a relationship, working or not 
working, regardless of their race, religion, sexual orientation or financial 
situation. 
 
For more information about our Open House call (212) 400-8150, email 
info@spence-chapin.org, or visit us online at www.spence-chapin.org. 
 

(###) 
 
Contact: 
For more information, contact Katherine Foley, Spence-Chapin Adoption 
Services 
kfoley@spence-chapin.org 
410 East 92nd Street 
New York, NY 10128 
Ph: 212-400-8150 
 


